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I would like to thank everyone for their participation 
in this year’s MEMBERS ONLY  RIDE. From 

all accounts, the ride was a great success with over 30 
members enjoying one another’s company. The 3 days 
included good times of telling joke & stories, playing 
rounds of horseshoes, relaxing at camp, great meals 
and to top it off some very impressive rides put on by 
Bill Cuddeback. Jim Sheridan did a wonderful job as 
always serving his Tri tip and Prime Rib dinners. On 
the second day we had a POKER RIDE that netted 
the winner $150.00 dollars. Not a bad pay out for a 
$10.00 buy in! In the evening we had a screening of Los 
Senderos movie  “ MOVIE UNDER THE STARS” 
with popcorn. Once again I would like to give special 
thanks to Bill Cuddeback for his exceptional trail rides. 
Sincerely,  Don Horn - 

A big Thank You to Don Horn for chairing our   
Members Only Ride and to Bill Cuddeback for being 
the Trail Boss and leading the rides. Don provided 
a CD of many of our past monthly rides (set to 
music) to the Members who attended. I understand 
the horseshoe pits were active and there was even a 
popcorn machine this was our largest attendance for 
the ride in many years, Thanks to all that attended.   
—Tim Dirkes ❧    

Bill Cuddeback will place an order for 
Los Senderos Buckles (members only) 
if you call 619-994-9977 or email him 
–bill@cuddebacktrailer.com – with 
your information- Name and Year 
became a member It’s easier for Gist 
Silversmiths if we place a group order 
–Scott will bill you $125 per buckle.

Remember we are always looking for “A few good 
men” who are horseman and enjoy San Diego’s back 
country to become members of Los Senderos. Willing 
to get involved and strengthen our Organization for 
the next 60 + years. I remarked to a member and 
good friend of mine that I missed the “Old Timers” 
who helped us become better horseman. I remember 
Garrett Johnson and Wallace Handley who made 
quiet comments to me and Lawerence Daley who’s 
comments weren’t always quiet.My friend remarked 
to me that we are now the “Old Timers”.

This Months ride will be at the Lucky Five Ranch –
Mt. Laguna June 28th

Bob Moreau will be our trail boss for this ride and 
thanks to Bobbi Daley for giving us permission to 
ride. Lucky Five has always been a favorite for Los 
Senderos, we’ve had many Annual Rides and Monthly 
rides over the years. Chuck and Bob are planning a 
great ride, weather should be pleasant and we look 
forward to seeing you at the Lucky Five.

Directions – Hwy 79 to Sunrise  Hwy. (R) approx.. 
4 miles go past the parking area and windmill on 
right and look for ranch entrance on the right -go 
down the hill (gravel road) through the valley to the 
buildings, past main house to parking area.

Members Only Ride • May 28-31



W  e could certainly slow the aging process down if it had to 
work its way Through congress” – Will Rogers

	 			      ❧

Western Trivia 

2015 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Chuck Gallant
Committee: Joe Cano, Don Bright, Bob Wining

June 28th - Kemp Ranch
July 25/26th - Rancho Santataguma

Have you seen Ken 
& Diana?

I know they're behind 

us - potty break

Way to much Government Land in the West


